Roll Call: Hutton, Tipmore and Robinson absent. Minutes of the previous

meeting were read and approved.

Committee reports were discussed first. Arnold told that the Record Hour program was being well received. He announced that the program for this week will be held on Thursday evening instead of the customary

The Grid Graph will be operated for the Iowa game this Saturday Stoner

announced.

On Monday and Wednesday of this following week applicants for the new Personnel Committee will be interviewed by a selection Committee.

Rem Hiller reported about Pep sessions and recommended there to be

one before the Wisconsin game.

Thomas reported about developments of campus guide booklet and the

Camera Club's activities.

It was proposed that in the future two Board members aid the social committee for the regular weekly dances. Richardson and Arnold were appointed to aid in the Duke Ellington Dance. For the 20th. Funk and Thomas were appointed to assist.
Stoner volunteered sponsorship of the Hiking Club.

It was moved and seconded that the Camp Councilor's Club be dropped from the list of Union sponsored clubs because of insufficient interest. In response to a letter from Alph Phi Omega's desire for locker system in the Union building. Boughman volunteered to look into the feasibility and desirability of such a service.

Boughman moved meeting be adjourned. Thomas seconded. Meeting adjourned

at 8:10 P.M. Approved:

President of the Board.

Signed: Robert H. werr Secretary of the Board.

October 10, 1939.

Roll call: Those absent were Tipmore and Patrick. Minutes of the

previous meeting were read and approved.

Committee reports were discussed. It was decided to have the Record Hour on Friday night. The name of the Hiking Club was proposed to be changed to "The Outdoor Activities Club."-Dr. Kinsey was selected as Adviser to the group.

Funk announced that plans for the welcome Banquet for Freshman were being completed. 605 persons are expected to attend this on Wednesday evening Oct. 11, 1940.

A pep session will be held Thursday, Oct. 12, for the Wisconsin game. Hiller urged the members of the board to submit to him any names of faculty men who might act as stimulators for the pep sessions. Hiller urged that we greet team upon return from the Wisconsin game. Plans for the dance upon October 20th are being suspended. There

will be no dance upon this date.

Boughman gave a report upon the cost of lockers, and further expressed that they are a needed and worthwhile addition. The matter was left to the discretion of the Union budget and Mr. Patrick.

Boughman moved meeting be adjourned. Thomas seconded. Meeting adjourned

at 7:50. P.M.

Approved:

President of the Board.

Signed: Robert H. Weis

Secretary of Board